
In certain circumstances, the Department of Administrative Services/Procurement Division (“DAS”), through CGS 4a-66(b) and CGS 4a-53(b), may approve agency use of certain federal General Service Administration (“GSA”) contracts and/or other government or Cooperative contracts, but only when a state contract does not exist for the goods or services. In making such requests to DAS, the agency must provide written details about the GSA or Cooperative contract they are interested in utilizing (i.e., Contract #, description, Vendor, costs, etc.), the justification of utilizing the GSA or Cooperative contract, the rational as to why the needs cannot be bid separately, and any savings or other benefits that would be achieved by using that GSA or Cooperative contract.  
This information along with any pertinent attachments/documentation should be sent via email directly to the appropriate DAS Contract Specialist who will conduct due diligence with the agency surrounding the needs (i.e., review of contract, analysis of costs, and other factors).  After conducting such due diligence, the Contract Specialist will email the DAS Procurement Director due diligence findings and the DAS Procurement Director will respond in writing to the agency with rejection or approval of the request.  
Please note, for Information Technology or Telecommunications products or services (“IT”), the above described approval process is the same; however, after the agency receives approval from DAS/Procurement the agency must submit an ITD-10 requisition through Core-CT (e-Pro) as IT procurements additionally require review and approval from the DAS/Bureau of Enterprise Systems and Technology (“BEST”) IT Architecture and Standards area.  After BEST’s approval, the ITD-10 requisition can be sourced to a purchase order.
When approval for use of a GSA or Cooperative contract is granted by DAS, in Core-CT the new translate value of CGS 4a-66(b) or 4a-53(b) is located in the line details page for e-Procurement Requisitions and Purchase Orders.  The GSA or Cooperative contract number should be input into the line comments.  For audit purposes a copy of the DAS/Procurement written approval should be attached to the line comments for the first line of the ITD-10 or the purchase order.
In the event that the approved purchase needs to be increased in quantity or services to be provided, additional documentation must be submitted to DAS for approval prior to the agency giving authorization to the vendor to provide such increased goods/services.
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